
 
 
 

Dear Parents and Carers 
We hope you are all managing to keep safe.  We have had yet another busy week at St. Cuthbert's. 
 
On Wednesday, Reception - Year 6 joined Father Kevan in Church for a lovely mass to start the new term. The children showed immense 
respect and courtesy whilst in Church. We were very proud of all the children, especially the Year 6's who all confidently read a bidding 
prayer. 
 
This week, some of the children have been back in the Parish Hall for their lunches, now the building work is virtually complete.  It is lovely 
to be back to some normality at lunchtime.  
 
Yesterday, we held our first ever virtual PFA meeting. The minutes from the meeting will be on the website soon. The PFA are always 
looking for new friends and parents to join them and to help raise money for school. It would be lovely to see some new faces, as now, more 
than ever, we need new and creative ideas to help raise funds in 'different' ways.  Please get in touch if you would be interested.  
 
Next week, we have another busy week planned.  Art Club with Mrs Twist starts on Monday - as the course was oversubscribed we have 
allocated places for clubs on either side of half-term to avoid any disappointment.  
 
On Monday, we are inviting children to come to school in the colours of ANY European country, to help us celebrate European Language Day. 
We do not want you to go to any expense for the day and are aware that the Detectives and Trailblazers will need to wear PE-friendly 
clothes too.  
 
Although a while away, we are looking ahead to Wednesday 7th of October, which is National Poetry Day.  We are inviting children to learn 
a short poem (of their choice, but age appropriate) and either bring into school to read aloud or we would welcome you to send us a video of 
your child reading the poem via Class Dojos, so we can share the performance with our school community.  
 
If you haven't yet engaged with Dojos, please could you.   If you are struggling or if you need a replacement code, please get in touch. 
 
We wondered if there are any parents who could help us with a few jobs at school? The steps at the back of school are in need of a good 
clean, after months of being out of use. Do any of you have a jet wash that we could borrow, so we can 'de-moss' them?  If anyone could 
spare some time to help us, we would really appreciate it.  
 
Please remember to maintain social distancing when dropping  
off your child.  If space is an issue on the pavement, please  
use the playground, staying behind the red line.  
Many thanks, as always, for your support, 
 
Mrs Tansey & Mrs Bone 
Executive Head Teacher & Head of School 

 
 

  ATTENDANCE           
TEDDY AWARD 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Year R 100% 
Year 1 100% 
Year 2 100% 
Year 3 100% 
Year 4 89% 
Year 5 70% 
Year 6 83% 

WOW! Well 
done Years 
R, 1,2 & 3 – 

you’re 
amazing! 

Diary Autumn 2020 
September Friday 25th Football Club, after school until 4.15pm 
 Monday 28th European Day of Languages, whole school, wear the colours of a European country 

Healthy Eating Week begins 
   Art Club, after school until 4.15pm 
October Thursday 1st Harvest Festival begins 

National Poetry Day, in school 
 Friday 2nd World Smile Day   
   Football Club, after school until 4.15pm 
 Monday 5th World Space Week begins 
   Art Club, after school until 4.15pm 
 Wednesday 7th Photographs – Individual & Siblings, 9.30am 
 Friday 9th Hello Yellow Day – dress in yellow, whole school, details to follow 
   Football Club, after school until 4.15pm 
 Monday 12th Art Club, after school until 4.15pm 
 Friday 16th Football Club, after school until 4.15pm 

Monday 19th Art Club, after school until 4.15pm 
 Wednesday 21st Boxes of Hope 
 Friday 23rd School closes for the half-term break, 3.15pm 
  

 
MENU 2 

Week beginning 
Monday 28th of 

September 2020 

 
The Christian Family display in the Detectives 

Class 


